
ANNUAL REPORT OF THE UUC LEADERSHIP DEVELOPMENT COMMITTEE 2021

The UUC Leadership Development Committee has identified and nominated the slate of Board 
members to be voted on at the upcoming Annual Meeting.

The LDC is working on developing a program, Growth Through Service, as a tool to help match 
individual skills and service desires with the opportunities available at the UUC. There is much work
to be accomplished prior to implementation and the committee is excited and invested in having 
the program ready for introduction by this fall.

LDC members: Isabel Berney, Alison Armstrong, Brian Mayer, Steve Keighton, Jim Flowers, Dan 
Brown and Bob Stimson, Chr. 


